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Comments: I am concerned about the  projected plan for a  mountain coaster at Sandia Peak Ski Area.  I am

against its construction for the following reasons:

-the Sandia Wilderness is a small and sensitive area where wildlife has few alternatives

-our Wilderness areas need to be protected from nearby development which threatens their wildlife and forests 

-the Cibola National forest in this area is also small and unable to support additional development of this type  in

a sustainable way

-increased auto and foot traffic in this area would have a negative impact on the surrounding ecosystem

-this entertainment structure does not contribute to peoples' meaningful interaction with the wilderness/nature

which promotes preservation and sustainability

 


